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me an example or a link to code? A: There is a tutorial available that deals with
this, for example. Business Process Management is a practical discipline that
provides the foundation and direction for the development of an effective enterprise
and the management of the complexity that it entails. It includes the principles of
process development, modeling, implementation and control. The course provides an
overall view of the key concepts and methodologies of BPM, as well as the necessary
knowledge and skills to implement, integrate and manage enterprise processes. Course
Objectives: By the end of this course, students will be able to: Create and/or
maintain the process definition of the business processes being implemented. Develop
and implement business process models. Measure, monitor, manage, report and control
the quality and performance of business processes and processes related activities.
Understand the concept of enterprise process management. Use planning and organizing
tools to define and coordinate business processes and to manage projects. Use
organizational charts to create a basic process model of an enterprise. Course
Details What you will learn: The course will provide the students with an overall
view of the key concepts and methodologies of Business Process Management, as well as
the necessary knowledge and skills to implement, integrate and manage enterprise
processes. This course will be designed and delivered using the concepts and tools of
BPM based on our extensive experience with such implementations. The concepts and
methods presented in this course can be used in similar courses such as Software
Project Management, and Business Intelligence. The course is a blend of lectures and
exercises, delivered over a period of 5 weeks. The lectures will provide a detailed
introduction to the subject while exercises will enable you to apply your newly
acquired knowledge. In addition, we will present videos of actual projects that we
have implemented, so that you will have the opportunity to look at 2d92ce491b
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